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MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR No. 2020-111

Date 17 AUG 2020
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ALL CITY MAYORS, MUNICIPAL MAYORS, DILG
REGIONAL DIRECTORS, BARMM MINISTER FOR
LOCAL GOVERNMENT,
CONCERNED

AND ALL OTHERS

ATTENDANCE TO THE LAUNCHING OF THE LOCAL
COUNCIL FOR THE PROTECTION OF CHILDREN
(LCPC) CONSORTIUM FACEBOOK PAGE AND
GROUP AND THE WEBINAR ON CHILD FRIENDLY
LOCAL GOVERNANCE IN THE NEW NORMAL

The LCPC Consortium, an inter-agency structure co-chaired by the
Council for the Welfare of Children (CWC), Department of the Interior and
Local Government (DILG) and ERDA Foundation (an NGO partner),
developed the LCPC Online Community via Facebook. The objective of
this page is to provide the LCPC members a venue to discuss issues and
concerns encountered when implementing programs and services for
children; and share resources and advocacy materials, which can be used
as references by the members.

The LCPC Online Community via Facebook will be officially launched on
26 August 2020, this will be back-to-back with its 15t webinar series on the

theme “Child Friendly Local Governance in the New Normal’.

In view thereof, all Local Chief Executives are hereby enjoined to:

1. Visit, like and follow the LCPCng Gumagalaw (Facebook Page at
https://www.facebook.com/lcpcgumagalaw/, and be a member

of the LCPC Online Community (Facebook Group) at

https://Iwww.facebook.com/groups/lcpconlinecommunity/;



mvnanon
Typewriter
2020-08-17-116


2. Attend and participate in the launch of the Page and webinar;

3. Encourage all officials and employees to visit, like and follow the
LCPCng Gumagalaw (Facebook Page) and be a member of the
LCPC Online Community (Facebook Group); and

4. Allow the attendance and participation of all local officials,
employees and LCPC members to the launch of the Page and the
1t webinar series.

To ensure their participation in the Webinar to be held on August 26, 2020
at 2:00PM, all are encouraged to register in advance before the launch to
secure a slot and to avoid technical issues in the registration process. The
link to the registration is:
https://unicef.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_QkekyAbqRQ2nMs4BO
a9dPw .

All DILG Regional Directors and the BARMM Minister of Local
Government are hereby directed to ensure the participation of the DILG
Regional and Field Officers to the said Launching and Webinar, and cause
the immediate and widest dissemination of this Memorandum Circular
within their areas of jurisdiction.

For guidance and compliance.
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